
Protecting the health and safety of immigrants  
and all people in Alameda County 

A public event with community leaders 

We believe in a strong and united Alameda County where immigrants are welcome. Immigrants are 
a large, vital part of communities throughout Alameda County. In a time when immigration policy 
and rhetoric seeks to exclude and isolate immigrant communities, it is Alameda County’s priority to 
ensure that we are a welcoming place for all residents, and that everyone, regardless of 
immigration status, can continue to access the services and supports they need to live and thrive. 
This event will highlight these important messages and the connections between the current 
climate around immigration and community health that are highlighted in the Alameda County 
Public Health Department’s recently released Immigration and Public Health Issue Brief (copies will 
be available at the event).  
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Presenters include:  

 Dr. Muntu Davis, Director & Health Officer, Alameda County Public Health Department 

 Centro Legal de la Raza 

 Alameda County Supervisor  Wilma Chan (District 3) 

 Alameda County Supervisor Richard Valle (District 2)  

 Melissa Jones, Executive Director, Bay Area Regional Health Inequities Initiative (BARHII) 

Please join the Alameda County Public Health Department to 
raise the conversation about the important connections be-
tween the intensifying climate around immigration and im-
pacts to community health in Alameda County  

When: Thursday, October 26th * 10:00-11:00AM 

Where: Fruitvale – San Antonio Senior Center 

              3301 E. 12th Street, Suite 201, Oakland 

Press inquiries can be directed to Sherri Willis, Public Information Officer with the Alameda County Public Health Department 
at (510) 267-8001 or sherri.willis@acgov.org.  

For other event inquiries, contact Jennifer Lucky at Jennifer.Lucky@acgov.org or 510-268-4290.  

*Please note Parking at Fruitvale Village is extremely limited. There is not a designated parking lot for visitors to the Senior 
Center.  There is 1-hour parking available on Fruitvale Ave and Foothill Blvd, and some limited street parking in the residential 
neighborhoods. We encourage taking BART to the Fruitvale station, just a short walk to the San Antonio Senior Center! 

http://www.acphd.org/media/470384/immigration.pdf
mailto:sherri.willis@acgov.org

